
LAUNDRY ROOM 
& BASEMENT

Clotheslines & Racks
Air drying on lines and 
racks greatly reduces 
energy consumption.

Energy Star  
Washers & Dryers
Certified models use 

one-fourth less energy 
than standard models.

Tankless Water Heater
Tankless water heaters 

use 30-50% less energy 
than units with tanks.

Water Heater Insulation
Homeowners can 

save $250 annually on 
utilities by insulating  

the water heater.
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Innovative Ways To Save 
On Your Energy Bill

With the price of residential electricity expected to increase another  
10% by 2024, finding ways to reduce energy waste should be at  

the top of every homeowner’s to-do list.

BACKYARD
Rain Barrels

Watering the garden with 
rain from the barrel can 
save upwards of 1,300 

gallons per year.

Shade Landscaping
Strategically located 

trees can decrease your 
home’s temperature by  

3 degrees F.

ROOF
Solar Panels

�� Switching to solar 
energy can add up to 
$20,000 on average  
in lifetime savings. 

Attic insulation
� Properly insulating the 

attic can reduce an 
energy bill by 10-50%.

LIVING ROOM
Energy Star-certified 
Smart Thermostats 

Homeowners can save 
8-15% on electricity 

costs with programmable 
thermostats.

Smart Motion Sensors
Smart switches with 
motion sensors can 
reduce waste and 

save up to $100 a year 
by turning lights off 

automatically.

BEDROOMS
LED Lightbulbs

LED bulbs last 25 times 
longer than incandescent 

bulbs and use 75%  
less energy.

Energy-efficient 
Windows

Every year, $50 billion  
in U.S. home energy 
waste is attributed to 
inefficient windows.

Energy Star-labeled 
Ceiling Fans

These fans are 60% 
more efficient than 
conventional units.

KITCHEN
Energy-efficient 

Appliances
LEED-certified homes 
use an average of 20-

30% less energy.

Convection Ovens
Convection models 

use about 20% 
less electricity than 
conventional ovens.


